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TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN 

 

Document No.: D73321.17 

 

Subject: Product Line Discontinuation Notice 

 

Part Numbers Affected: Solon Pressure, Differential Press, and Vacuum Switch 

models with the prefix 2PS, 4PS, 5PS, 6PS, and 7PS. 

 

This serves as formal notification that the Solon Pressure , Differential Press, and 

Vacuum Switch product lines will be discontinued effective September 1, 2023. 

This includes all model numbers with the prefix 2PS, 4PS, 5PS, 6PS, and 7PS. From 

now until September 1, 2023, we will continue quoting and fulfilling existing orders. 

All quotes issued up until August 31, 2023 will have a 24-hour expiration date. 

 

This discontinuation DOES NOT include any of our temperature compensated SF6 gas 

density switches or compressor governors used in the circuit breakers. Solon will 

continue to serve this industry. 

 

All in-house orders are expected to be completed and shipped by December 31, 2023. 

Orders that are past-due will be prioritized by original ‘required by’ dates. At this point, 

we are unable to reprioritize to accommodate expedites.  

 

Please be advised that as of January 1, 2024, these products will no longer be 

manufactured or supported by Solon Manufacturing Co. No further information is 

available regarding suitable product replacements at this time. 

 

While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause to your operation, we 

want to thank our loyal customers for allowing us to service their application 

requirements since the 1960’s.  

 

Please contact marketing@solonmfg.com with any additional questions. 
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